
 

 

 

 

 

October 21, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Robert I. Owen 

266 Wall Street 

West Longbranch, NJ 07764 

 

Dear Mr. Owen: 

 

I am writing to thank you for providing additional assistance to the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  The copies of  the U.S. Embassy, Moscow telephone lists for June 1959-February 1962 will 

be very useful for our research.  We will place copies of these telephone lists in the JFK Collection 

at the National Archives and Records Administration in College Park, Maryland.  These lists will be 

of interest to future researchers and historians.  We appreciate your help in clarifying the historical 

record.    

 

Should you have any questions or come across any additional information which may be of help, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you again for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

K. Michelle Combs 

Special Assistant for 

    Research and Review 

 


